 MEMORANDUM

To:
Ed Massey, Chair and Board Members

Randy Poe, Superintendent 

From:
Linda Schild, Treasurer


Lisa Jackson, Financial Analyst

Date:
April 20, 2017
Re:
Current Year Working Budget (FY17)
A proposed budget amendment is recommended for the current year FY17 working budget. The amendment reflects an adjustment to revenues of $3.4 million offset by adjustments to expenditures and assignments to fund balance as shown below.  
Budget adjustments to Revenues:

· Increase SEEK revenues for the final student growth adjustment by $906,508
· Increase Property Taxes by approximately $1,100,000 to more closely reflect actual receipts
· Increase Occupational License Taxes by $1,300,000
· Increase Motor Vehicle Taxes by $100,000
Budget adjustments to Expenses:
· Additional bus maintenance funds for large repairs $60,000
· LED Gym Light Conversion $50,000
· Various Gym floor refinishing approximately $38,000
· Installation of backup generator for Maintenance $35,000

· Installation and purchase of towable generator for fuel pumps $45,000

· Increase of approximately $147,000 to contingency

· Additional adjustments of $39,000 to various expenditure line items

Assignment of Fund Balance:

· Return $2,000,000 to opening of new schools line item to replace

funds used for new maintenance building

· Commit $1,000,000 for future school site land purchase

Please approve the amended working budget as presented.
